
Thursday 24th October

Dear Parents,
I wanted to take a moment to express our sincere thanks for your continued
support at home during this term. Thanks to your efforts, the children have
made fantastic progress. We're also thrilled to share that school attendance
has improved from 92.5% to 95.93%, which is an excellent achievement.
Next term, many children will be receiving certificates in class for 100% or
significantly improved attendance.
We are incredibly grateful for the strong parental engagement this week
during parents' evenings, the family workshop, and the SEND coffee
morning. It’s wonderful to have such engaged and supportive parents in our
community.
Wishing you all a relaxing and enjoyable half term. We look forward to
welcoming everyone back on Monday, 4th November (also school photo
day!) 

Weekly Attendance: 
Our whole school attendance for this week
is 98.4% which is higher than our target of

98%. Thank you for your continued
support and helping raise our attendance.
If your child is ill but well enough to come

into school, there are measures we can put
in place to support them - please ask for

advice.

Well done to Falcons for having 99.5%
attendance this week! A fantastic effort

made by all of the children. They will enjoy
an extra play as a reward.

Some Upcoming Dates to be aware of  (a
full parent calendar will be shared shortly)

25th October INSET DAY SCHOOL
CLOSED to children

4th November photo day - full uniform
please

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

School Spider
Over half term our school digital systems are being

upgraded; this will include our School Spider
communications app. During the upgrade all parents will
be logged out of School Spider. Parents will need to log
back in again in order for it to work after half term. Due
to these upgrades, we have been unable to set up next

terms snack or dinner money payments yet, they will be
set up as soon as possible.



A few photos from
Tuesday’s family fun

event! 

Huge
congratulations to
our new Head boy

and Head girl, Molly
and Billy- we know
they will represent

our school well. 

We have also been
voting on and

selecting a number
of other roles
which will be

announced in next
terms’ newsletter! 




